Regarding the Public Meeting Tuesday February 19, 2019.

The number in attendance were 2 neighbors.

One neighbors concern was- if we were putting an Apartment building or Duplex on the property. Our
response was that we were seeking to subdivide the property and put a single-family home on the
corner lot.

The 2nd neighbor was just curious on our intentions were and were given the same response.

We did have several neighbors call by phone and were in full support of the project.

Marcie Glueckert-Heidkamp



